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IMPORTANT INFORMATION 
Today    School Cross Country  
FRIDAY 4TH JUNE  TEACHERS ONLY DAY – SCHOOL CLOSED  
MONDAY 7TH JUNE  QUEEN’S BIRTHDAY – SCHOOL CLOSED 
Tuesday 15th June  Parumoana Cross Country, Mackays Crossing - pp 17th; 22nd   
Wednesday 23rd June  NZEI Teachers Union Meeting – School closes at 12.30pm 
Saturday 26th June  Quiz Night – Paremata School Hall 7pm – tickets available online now 
 
 
Talofa lava  
 
School Photos 
What great day of school photos we had yesterday. All the children were looking cool with their funky 
hairstyles and beautiful smiles. A big thank you to everyone for the terrific organisation.  
 

Cross Country 
It was full steam ahead today with our school Cross 
Country running and it was fabulous to see all the 
children giving their best. Well done to everyone 
for taking part with a positive attitude, as we know 
running is not for everyone. Many thanks to the 
Kauri Team and all the parents for supporting the 
children today. 

 
New Appointment  
Grace Martin has been appointed for the roll growth class in the Pohutukawa Team, Ruma Karearea (9). 
We look forward to Grace joining Paremata School in term 3. 
 
Community Consultation 
The BOT are currently finalising the 2021 community survey to set goals for the next 3 years and we value 
your feedback into the vision for our school. Once this is collated and ready to go, a link to complete the 
survey will be sent out to families.    
 
NZEI Teachers Paid Union Meeting – SCHOOL CLOSES AT 12.30PM 
There is a NZEI teachers paid union meeting on Wednesday 23 June in the 
afternoon so school will closed for instruction at 12.30pm for NZEI teaching 
staff to attend.  
 
Teacher Only Day – SCHOOL CLOSED 
As part of the current Teachers Collective Agreement, we are holding our first 
teacher only day of the year on Friday 4th June. This means school will be closed for instruction. Teachers 
are using this day for Curriculum Professional Development. Thank you for your support with this. 



 
Enrolments July – December 2021 
If you have a child starting school in the second half of 2021 and haven’t yet enrolled them, please contact 
Marie in the office 233 1339 or mariea@paremata.school to make sure we have you on our database and 
can get the appropriate paperwork out to you.  
 
School Centenary 

We are holding our school centenary on 12 and 13 of November. We now have a tab on our 
school website 100 Year Centennial with more information. The ‘Programme of the Events’ 
and the ‘Registration Form’ are now on this website. The email address is  

100years@paremata.school.nz.  
 
Fa’atalofa atu - Matua Bryce 
 

PAREMATA SCHOOL QUIZ NIGHT  
Tickets on sale now – follow the link below -  
https://www.paremata.school.nz/1059/online_stores/1-shop-online 
GROCERY RAFFLE 
Please see below the grocery raffle items needed for each syndicate 
Thank you to everyone for the support with this fundraiser. 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

SPARE CLOTHES 
As the wet weather approaches and children seem to find every puddle or any mud 
they can, we are in need of track pants / leggings.  If you have any spare clothes you 
can give to the school, please drop off at the office – Thank you. 



 
PAREMATA SCHOOL NETBALL – NO NETBALL THIS WEEKEND – QUEEN’S BIRTHDAY 
 
Paremata School are on timekeeping duty on Saturday June 19th. We only 
have one duty this season so please remember to put your name on the 
list. The schedule is available in the office. 
 

 
 

TICKETS STILL AVAILABLE   - TO BE DRAWN ON JUNE 21ST – ONLY 200 TICKETS 
 
ALL BLACK/SMALL BLACKS RAFFLE $2.00 PER TICKET OR 3 FOR $5.00 
Small Blacks school bag 
Small Blacks rugby ball with kicking tee  
Signed All Blacks Shirt – 2018 Vista Northern Tour  
      All Blacks Squad     (Adidas Size Large) 
Laminated list of signatures 
Certificate of Authenticity for the shirt  

You can organise purchase through the school office – 233 1339. 

PAREMATA SCHOOL MERCHANDISE 
 Hoodie – no name on back $45  
 Hoodie – with name on back $55 
 Caps - $15        
 Bucket Hats - $15 
 Tea Towels - $12 / Tote Bags - $15 
 Honey - $6 each 250g or 2 for $10 

 
These are displayed in the cabinet in the school foyer. 
 
 
 

  
 
 
Experience what life is like at WHITBY COLLEGIATE at Experience Day where your child will spend a 
day in class with our friendly staff & students.  
 
Dates: Friday 25 June or Friday 2 July 
Time: 8:45am - 3:15pm 
 
If you're interested in your child attending on either 
of the available dates, please register on our 
website here or give us a call on 04 234 1070. If you 
would like to tour our school, please register your 
interest here or telephone the above number. We’d be delighted to show you our school and tell you 
more in person. 2022 Scholarships are available. To find out more, please visit our website here. 



 

ENTERTAINMENT PUBLICATIONS  

https://www.entertainmentbook.co.nz/orderbooks/104u135 
 
 
 

 
Samoa Language Week 2021 Sunday 30 May - Saturday 5 June 

This year’s theme for Vaiaso o le Gagana Samoa - Samoa Language 
Week 2021 is...  
 
Poupou le lotoifale. Ola manuia le anofale  
(Strengthen the posts of your house, for all to thrive) 
When a fale (house) is built, the foundation or posts must be strong. This metaphor is the same for the 
foundations mō tatou aiga (for our families), tatou aoga (our schools) and ekalesia (churches).  
 
These buildings play an important role in strengthening Gagana Samoa (The Samoan 
Language). Language is important for the foundations of our overall wellbeing.  


